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16 March 2020 
 

 
Dear Ms Blake 
 
Lower Thames Crossing  
 
Thank you for your email addressed to Jim O’Sullivan, Chief Executive of Highways 
England, dated 15 March regarding the supplementary consultation in relation the 
above scheme. As this issue falls within my area of responsibility, Jim O’Sullivan has 
asked me to reply to you personally.  
 
Given the Government’s updated guidelines on tackling Coronavirus we have taken the 
decision to cancel our remaining four supplementary consultation events.   
 
Our consultation remains open and people can continue to share their views online at 
www.lowerthamescrossing.co.uk/consultation-2020, by submitting a paper response 
form to Freepost LTC CONSULTATION or by emailing ltc.consultation@traverse.ltd 
 
If you have any further questions the project team would be pleased to answer them. 
You can email them directly at info@lowerthamescrossing.co.uk or leave a message 
with our Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Chris Taylor 
Director – Complex Infrastructure Programme 
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